Stowey Sutton Parish Council

Transport Policy

Text Adopted 04-08-2012
This Parish Council recognises the value of public transport to our parishioners and believe that, where financially viable, we should aim to support initiatives that are available to a wide range of our residents.

We support the concept of an integrated public transport system with services feeding local hubs allowing longer journeys to be completed whilst minimising the number of under-utilised vehicles.

The Parish Council will support and encourage improvements to facilities for cyclists, pedestrians and those with mobility scooters.

The Parish Council will continue to highlight road maintenance issues to the relevant authority and will make representations where appropriate to comment on the nature, speed and volume of traffic throughout the parish.
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